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Announcement sent on behalf of
NIST Precision Measurement Grants Program

Dear Colleague,

This announcement is inviting abbreviated proposals for Precision Measurement Grants in the
amount of $50,000 per year, renewable for two additional years for a total of $150,000, to be
awarded by the National Institute of Standards and Technology (NIST) beginning October 1,
2021.

Please help us bring the program to the attention of potentially interested researchers by
sharing this email with them. (Applications from female and minority candidates are especially
encouraged.) For your information, the two most recent NIST Precision Measurement Grant
recipients are:

Edmund Myers
Florida State University, Tallahassee, Florida, USA
Title: Towards a test of CPT with the Antihydrogen Molecular lon

Saul Perlmutter

University of California, Berkeley, California, USA
Title: NIST-Traceable Flux Calibration of Standard Stars for Cosmology

For more information and details on how to apply, please visit the Precision Measurement

Grants Program website.

Sincerely,

Joseph N. Tan
Manager
NIST Precision Measurement Grants Program

NIST, Bldg. 221 Rm. A157
100 Bureau Dr. Stop 8422
Gaithersburg, MD 20899-8422
Phone: (301) 975-8985

Fax: (301) 975-6171

Email: joseph.tan@nist.gov
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